
 The Deep Creek Civi 

The Deep Creek Civic Association Bob Garnett Memorial Scholarship, for $1,000, will award an individual 

who is a child, grandchild or a child under guardianship of a member of the Deep Creek Civic Association. 

The awardee must attend or be accepted to attend an accredited Florida four-year college or university, a 

Florida accredited two-year program, or a full-time job preparation program at an accredited Florida trade 

or technical school as a full-time student. 

 

 

 

DEEP CREEK CIVIC ASSOCIATION 

BOB GARNETT MEMORIAL 

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION 

Applicant Name: 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address _______________________________________City/State____________________ Zip _________ 

Home phone __________________________________  Cell ____________________________________ 

College phone _________________________________E-mail ___________________________________ 

Check one:   Member __   Member’s child __   Member’s grandchild __  Under guardianship of member__ 

Member Name _________________________________ ________________________________________ 

Member Address ________________________________________________________________________ 

College __________________________________________ (    ) attending     (   ) planning to attend 

List course of study intending to pursue ______________________________________________________ 

Please list your Home and Community Involvement (attach extra page if needed) 

1. ________________________________________________________________________________

2. ________________________________________________________________________________

3. ________________________________________________________________________________

4. ________________________________________________________________________________

5. ________________________________________________________________________________

PLEASE WRITE A PARAGRAPH TO ONE PAGE STATEMENT WHY YOU SHOULD BE AWARDED THIS 

SCHOLARSHIP. INCLUDE A COPY OF YOUR ACCEPTANCE LETTER OR COPY OF YOUR ID IF CURRENTLY 

ENROLLED. INCLUDE THESE WITH THIS APPLICATION. Application must be received on or before 

Saturday March 31, 2018 to be considered. Mail to: 

Scholarship Committee 

Mrs. Christine Burr 

2116 Onondaga Lane 

Punta Gorda, FL 33983-6125 

Please be advised that DCCA membership dues must be current and paid by April 1 to allow processing 

time. Applicants are responsible for reading the scholarship announcement in the newsletter or website 

with all pertinent information. 

Questions? 

Call Mrs. Burr at 764-1866 


